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School Reopening 
As you will have seen there has been 
lots of discussion around schools 
reopening on 1st June for children in 
nursery, reception, year 1 and year 6. 
Whilst we are being given guidance 
form the DfE and Essex County, it does 
keep changing, making it very 
challenging to keep on top of. What has 
been made clear is that each school is 
different and we have to think about 
how we can best manage to reopen, 
whilst doing everything we can to 
minimise the risk of infection to 
children, their families as well as school 
staff. 
I have written to parents/carers of 
children in nursery and reception to 
ascertain how many children will be 
returning on 1st June so that I can see if 
we will be able to open for year 1 as 
well.  
Children of key workers and vulnerable 
children will be given priority followed 
by children in EYFS.  
I will send you a more detailed letter 
this weekend outlining what the school 
is doing to minimize risk. This may 
influence your decision regarding 
sending your child to school. 
Before I can clarify arrangements, I 
need to be clear on numbers. I would 
ask that you contact the school office 
on admin@gbins.co.uk or call on 01376 
326891 to let us know your decision. If 
you are a key worker, please confirm 
whether your child will be attending 
school. This includes children of key 

workers in years 1 and 2 as well as 
EYFS.  
The number of children returning to 
school will decide whether we can open 
and offer a full time or part time 
timetable. 
Please ensure you have contacted 
school no later than 3pm on Monday 
18th May. If we do not hear from you, 
we will have to assume you do not 
intend for your child to return to school 
on 1st June. 
Thank you to all of the support you 
have shown the school at this difficult 
time.  
 

Home Learning 
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Contact Us 
Keep up to date with the latest news 
and information relating to the 
Coronavirus on our website at 
www.gbins.co.uk 
Please let us know if any of your details 
change. Any questions or concerns call 
the office on 01376 326891. 
 

Mystery Readers 
Can you guess who our mystery 
readers are? They all work at our 
school.  
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